
I am writing to encourage the Oregon legislature’s resolution to support carbon fee and dividend, specifically the Energy Innovation 
and Carbon Dividend Act. It is important to me to maintain our state’s position as a leader in the nation in these matters, and rebuild 
our ability to work across the aisle on matters of importance to Oregonians. Bipartisan legislation will build trust within our state and 
beyond!

Thank you for your attention and your work,
Karen


